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Application Period Opens for Staff
Advisor to the Regents

Applications are being accepted for the next staff advisor-designate to the Regents.
The term runs from July 2014 through June 2016.

The staff advisor program allows for two staff and/or non-Senate academic
employees to participate in open sessions of the Board of Regents as well as
designated committees of the board. The staff advisors bring the voice and
perspective of staff and non-Senate academic employees to board deliberations.
One new staff advisor is elected each year for a two-year term.

The current staff advisors to the Regents are Kathy Barton of UC Riverside, whose
term will expire in June, and Donna Coye, associate director of admissions at UCSB,
who joined the board in July 2013.

More information is available at the http://staffadvisors.universityofcalifornia.edu.
Questions about the position or the application process may be directed to Juliann
Martinez at UCOP at (510) 287-3331 or juliann.martinez@ucop.edu. The deadline for
submitting applications is March 7.

About UC Santa Barbara

The University of California, Santa Barbara is a leading research institution that also
provides a comprehensive liberal arts learning experience. Our academic community
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of faculty, students, and staff is characterized by a culture of interdisciplinary
collaboration that is responsive to the needs of our multicultural and global society.
All of this takes place within a living and learning environment like no other, as we
draw inspiration from the beauty and resources of our extraordinary location at the
edge of the Pacific Ocean.



